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Department of Environment
Environmental Assessment Division

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT BULLETIN

Environment Minister Ralph Wiseman has announced the following events relative to the Environmental
Assessment Act.

NEW UNDERTAKINGS REGISTERED:

Cat Arm/Harbour Deep Snowmobile Trail
Proponent: Newfoundland and Labrador Snowmobile Federation

This proposal is for the construction of a snowmobile trail in the Cat Arm Reservoir area to west of
Harbour Deep within the Long Range Mountains, in the central region of the Great Northern Peninsula.
Two sections of the trail are proposed to link up existing woods roads and other sections of the
snowmobile trail. Section one is proposed from near Brian’s Pond to the Cat Arm Reservoir, a
distance of approximately 22 kilometres. Section two is proposed from the Cat Arm Reservoir to
Sam’s Pond, a distance of approximately 25 kilometres. The undertaking was registered on March 22,
2002; public comments are due by April 26, 2002; and the Minister's decision is due on May 6, 2002. 

UNDERTAKINGS RELEASED:

Andrews Cottage Access Road (Ironstone River, Labrador)
Proponent:  Cyril Andrews

The Minister encourages all interested parties to become involved and to make comments known. 
Further information may be obtained by contacting the Director of Environmental Assessment at (709)
729-2562 or toll-free: 1-800-563-6181 or by mail to:

Director, Environmental Assessment Division
Department of Environment 
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NF, A1B 4J6

Environmental Assessment Information is on the Government Web Site at http://www.gov.nf.ca/env


